

Columbia Room chat, 11-4-2021

19:04:26 From Dee (Parent Bridger/Kellogg - She/Her) : thank you Eddie, really appreciate your acknowledgement of our program changes being treated like a done deal

19:09:34 From Deanne Froehlich : Building those connections with the new schools.

19:11:57 From Jennifer Fontana : Our Spanish-speaking community shared the same concern

19:12:22 From Jennifer Fontana : Last night at our listening session

19:13:38 From Marne Maykowskyj (She | Her) : See you back here at 7:23

19:13:57 From Natasha Grannis/PPS/She/Her : @Eddie, I hope I captured your thoughts well enough in Miro

19:14:08 From Marne Maykowskyj (She | Her) : See you back here at 7:23

19:38:30 From Dee (Parent Bridger/Kellogg - She/Her) : are we on the miro board for scenario c?

19:39:30 From Dee (Parent Bridger/Kellogg - She/Her) : dashboard link please

19:39:59 From Ethan Poole, FLO Analytics, he/him :
<https://public.tableau.com/app/profile/rachel7691/viz/ScenarioModelingDashboard-SECG/OptionsDashboard?publish=yes>

19:40:52 From Adriel Person : what are the racial equity impact measures?

19:41:09 From Dee (Parent Bridger/Kellogg - She/Her) : where on the miro is the frame that we are looking at?

19:41:43 From Dee (Parent Bridger/Kellogg - She/Her) : on the miro board

19:55:41 From Natasha Grannis/PPS/She/Her : small group discussion proposal A

19:59:18 From Natasha Grannis/PPS/She/Her : if any one wants to message me directly to capture thoughts/comments for the discussion board, please feel free

20:01:46 From Shanice Clarke, she/her, District : The feedback we are hearing will help us make adjustments to the proposals you saw, as well as the process to share them with the community. The suggestions you all have shared during the breakouts will help add more places to focus outreach, especially low SES schools and Lent.

20:04:19 From Adriel Person : Thanks Shanice.

20:33:09 From Dee (Parent Bridger/Kellogg - She/Her) : I think it would be a real loss to have css move out of SE - there are so few focus options already in our cluster

20:33:43 From Dee (Parent Bridger/Kellogg - She/Her) : making sure there are robust, diverse options in all the clusters is really important!

20:35:30 From Dee (Parent Bridger/Kellogg - She/Her) : also, the reality is that our outer se schools are under-enrolled, so part of the "bump" that we are all struggling with seems like a really positive alternative to one of the schools just closing their doors permanently

20:38:20 From Eddie Wang (he/him) Woodstock : Ethan, could you make a document that shares the ideas for CSS?

20:56:52 From Megan Salvador : Meeting eval <https://forms.gle/Fjw4wi442Hx55E9dA>